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Happy Easter 

Ducklings have some exciting new arrivals just in 
time for Easter!  They have 4 new chicks who 
have enjoyed being at nursery and will be 
resettled over Easter at Mrs Hanley’s parents 
farm. Their names are Pikachu, Poppy Poppet, 
Rosie Rainbow and Lady Glittersparkles (aka Ed). 
They were named by the children! 

 

A reminder that school reopens for the summer term on Tuesday 18th April at 8.45am. 

Parent consultation meeting re: TPAT 

If you would like to find out more about the possibility of Alverton School joining the 
Truro and Penwith Academy Trust,  Dr Jennifer Blunden (CEO of TPAT) and Judy Brinson 
(Business Manager for TPAT) will be available to meet with you and answer any questions 
which you might have. This meeting will be held here at Alverton School on Tuesday 9th 
May at 5pm. If you are unable to attend this, you are very welcome to attend the 
meetings at Newlyn School on Wednesday 19th April at 5pm or at Pensans School on 
Tuesday 25th April at 5pm. 

Easter competition 

Well done to everyone who entered our Easter competitions this week. We had a fantastic 

range of entries and everyone worked so hard on their bonnets, nests and egg characters. 

Congratulations to the winners: 

EYFS  (bonnet)      KS1 (nest)    KS2 (decorated egg) 

1st Freddie N (Choughs)   1st Amelia (Puffins)   1st Vinny (Bodrifty) 

2nd  Bea P (Ducklings)   2nd Zac N (Puffins)   2nd Charlotte (Bodrifty) 

3rd Elise (Choughs)    3rd Ruby G (Owls)   3rd Summer (Kerris) 



CLASS ATTENDANCE THIS WEEK 

Our collective target is 96.5% 

Choughs 90.3% 9 

Robins 88.1% 11 

Puffins 92.4% 6 

Owls 98.2% 1 

Kingfishers 90.7% 8 

Trencrom 90.0% 10 

Lanyon 93.3% 4 

Kerris 96.9% 2 

Bodrifty 94.2% 3 

Bosigran 92.2% 7 

Kenidjack 92.8% 5 

Overall school 

attendance 
92.8% 

 

DIARY DATES 

SUMMER TERM BEGINS ON TUESDAY 18th APRIL 
at 9am 

April 

24th   Clubs start 

24th   Music lessons start (guitars 20th) 

Twitter 

Don’t forget to follow us on Twitter @alvertonschool to 

keep up-to-date with all the exciting things 

that are going on and to see some great 

photos! 

Attendance 

To support our work improving school attendance, Mrs 

Daylak is available to answer any questions you might 

have regarding attendance, absences and holidays, after 

school every Tuesday until 4pm. She can be found 

in Robins classroom. 

Clubs 

The new clubs list will be out on Tuesday 

18th April. Please return it as soon as 

possible as clubs start on the following 

Monday 24th April. 

Year 6 London 

A reminder that all payments for the London trip in July 
must be made in full by 20th April at the latest (total cost 
£310). Please pay as little or as much as you like online at 
schoolmoney.co.uk. 

Red Nose Day Thank You! 

A huge thank you to everyone who donated to Comic 

Relief last Friday, to our magnificent talent show 

performers and to Mrs Harman and her team of biscuit 

decorators who raised money selling biscuits. The total 

raised was £275.50. 

KS1 Earth Day 

Thank you to everyone who helped raise an incredible 

£565.53 at the KS1 Earth Day on Tuesday. 


